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4/28/2020 

To Whom It May Concern : 

Wood Dale Electric Construction Inc. was a part of a successful renovation project for Rush 
Copley Medical Center at our free standing emergency center in Yorkville, II. This project 
incorporated two new treatment rooms and replacing x-ray equipment, as well as other work. 
Working under the general contractor, Wood Dale Electric completed the electrical work as 
scheduled and coordinated with our Facilities team well. There were revisions late in the 
project and they were prompt in their response to make the necessary changes. We would not 
hesitate in having Wood Dale work on future projects. 

Sincerely, 

Bruce Meyer, AlA LEED AP 

Project & Construction Coordinator 

Rush Copley Medical Center 
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